
 
 

 
Councillor Korolek’s report for Feb 11th 
 
 

- Participated in IHA informational meeting  
- Listened to presentations from various departments for Mental 

health and addictions 

- Had tour of the BFSS facility and discussion with Darren Pratt 
- Attended warming centre meeting 
- Workshops on safety and overdose intervention are planned 

as well as how to manage de- escalation of mental health 
issues 

- Staff at the Warming Centre are trained in Harm reduction, 1st 
Aid and in responding to street drug use 

- Warming Centre beginning the Good Neighbour process 
- Meeting with BFSS, Executive Director Darren Pratt 
- Discussion re BCHC projects 
- 2 Budget process workshops 

 
Through all this trying to prioritize important capital expenditures.     
 
-- 

 

Cathy Korolek, 
Councillor 
City of Grand Forks 
250-442-8266 (City 
Hall) 
www.GrandForks.ca 
 

 
 
 
 

http://www.grandforks.ca/

